
Club Managers Message 

 

 

 

Dear Members,  

 

Happy National Day’s and welcome to our October Newsletter.   

 

Our fall season promises to be great as our golf course as come out of its agronomic season very well. The greens 

are good and promise to be very good for the remainder of the year.   

 

Our Club Championship has been moved earlier this year and will be held on October 27th and 28th. Darrin Choi 

and Alice Karr will return to defend their 2017 Championships. It promises to be a great weekend and we look 

forward to your participation. 

 

Super Typhoon Mangkhut slammed into Hong Kong and Southern China on September 16th. Though Dongguan 

was not hit as hard as Hong Kong and Shenzhen, it still was one of the largest storms to ever hit our club. I am very 

pleased to report that we suffered no injuries and the actual damage to the course was minimal, though we did 

lose in excess of 300 trees. Special thanks to our Grounds Maintenance Staff as well as our Golf Operations Team 

and Caddies for their tremendous cleanup efforts on Monday September 17th. Due to those efforts, we were open 

for play again on the 18th. 

 

Other upcoming Club events include our Couples Club Championship on December 1st with defending champion 

as well as our Mr. Chiu Rui Kun and Mrs. Lan Sheng Li. Our next interclub events being held with Foshan Golf Club 

on November 9th and 16th and Peach Garden on December 13th and 20th. 

 

Finally we would like to remind everyone that one of one of the key components of our “Family” Club is that we 

are “Ladies and Gentlemen, serving Ladies and Gentlemen”….we sincerely request that we refrain from loud or 

offensive language at the club as well as any actual or implied acts of violence. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the club. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Tim 


